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 August 1, 2024 
 
To: All Region 4 UAW Local Union Affiliated with 

 Region 4 UAW IPS Council 
 

Re:  UAW Region 4 IPS Election Notice 
 
This is to advise you that nominations and election of the Region 4 UAW IPS Executive Board for a 
three-year term will be held on: 
 

Date:  Saturday, September 7, 2024 
 

Time:  TBA 
 

Place:  Pat Greathouse Center - Ottawa, Illinois 
 
Positions to be elected are:  Chairperson 
     Vice Chairperson 
     Financial Secretary 
     Recording Secretary 
     Trustees (3) 
     Sergeant-at-Arms 
     Guide 
     Eleven (11) Members at large (up to) 
 

1) Each state (Iowa, Illinois, Minnesota, and Wisconsin) shall not exceed five representatives 
on the Executive Board. 

 
2) Each local union shall be allowed two (2) voting delegates to the Regional Council 

Meetings. They shall be the Local Union President (or his/her substitute) and one other 
delegate, as determined by each Local Union. 

 
3) Each Local Union must bring a letter signed by their Local Union President designating 

the two voting delegates of that Local. 
 

4) The Region 4 UAW IPS Council is to function on the one man, one vote principle. Each 
local union shall have one vote per voting delegate, regardless of size. 

 
5) Executive Board Members shall be elected by secret ballot, and delegates receiving a 

plurality of the votes cast shall be declared elected. 

Brandon W. Campbell, Director 
UAW Sub-Region 4 
Janesville, WI 53546 
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*All delegates running for an Executive Board office must have a letter of support from their Local 
Union. The Local Union would be responsible for the cost incurred with attending Executive Board 
meetings. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this election please contact Ted Dever, IPS Coordinator at 
(608) 713-7900 or via email at tdever@uaw.net. 
 
 
 In solidarity, 

 
  
 
 Ted Dever 
 IPS Coordinator 
 Region 4, UAW 
TD:aw 
opeiu494afl-cio 


